JOHNSON COUNTY UNIFIED WASTEWATER DISTRICTS

Infiltration and Inflow Sources
Disconnection Appeal Procedures

1. Within 60 days after receipt of the Disconnect Request Letter, the property owner may
request, in writing, a review hearing before the Johnson County Unified Wastewater
Districts' Administrator. All disconnection appeals shall be sent to the Wastewater

Administrator, 7311 West 130th Street, Suite 100, Overland Park, Kansas 66213.

2. If the property owner is not satisfied with the decision of the Johnson County Unified
Wastewater Districts' Administrator, the appeal process will be continued by the Johnson
County Unified Wastewater Districts' Administrator by referring it to the Board of County

Commissioners, via the County Administrator.
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